



                        JADE’S TEA PARTY
Next Wednesday 28th November 2018, the “Escuela Oficial de Idiomas” is celebrating a tea meeting with Jade in classroom 002 (ground floor), from 18.00 to 18.50.

The students are invited to bring food and soft drinks to practice English with Jade in a relaxed atmosphere.
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